
Meeting notes from 5/20 MSLID meeting 

Call to order at 8:32 am 
In attendance:  Greg, Steve, Doug, Dylan    Absent:  Amy 

Approved April meeting notes.  Motion by Steve,  2nd Doug.  Motion carried 

Treasurer's Report 
        4/1 balance:  $23,427.89 
        April expenses:  $5363.08  ($100 membership to MN Lakes and Rivers, $5049.08 to Limnopro weed 
spraying, $68 post office box, $30 meeting room Corrina Township, $116 storage garage) 
        No April revenue: 
        4/30 balance:  $18,064.81 
        Motion to approve by Doug, 2nd Dylan.  Motion carried 

Carp Gate / Outlet 
        Greg shared the story about putting down the carp gate in late April when the water was high and 
flowing fast.  It got clogged with debris and wouldn't come back up.  We had to pull it out with a truck and 
chains.   
        A temporary fence was installed at the outlet.  Home owner Steve Compton was in attendance and 
shared his observations of carp swimming up the creek and getting through the temporary fence. 
        Another fence was installed about 20 yards from the lake.  Due to the heavy outlet flow, the water 
has washed out some of the earth that was put in place in 2021.  The LID will have to address this and a 
more permanent carp gate in the future.   
Aeration equipment gathering 
        Doug and Steve haven't been able to gather the aerators and signs yet because their boats are not 
in the water yet.  They will get to it as soon as possible 

Channel spraying:  channel spraying was done on Thursday, 5/18 by Limnopro 

Curly leaf pond week spraying:  Dylan has been in contact with Doug from Limnopro and Solitude.   No 
update on timing. 

Cattails near the boat landing:  Audrey from the DNR responded saying the DNR will not be doing any 
cattail removing.  She would however, approve a permit for us to control.  We agreed that we should 
apply for a permit to do so. 

Future of the LID:  Doug voiced his concern about the lack of willing members for the LID and proposed 
that the LID merge with TAMS.  He is crafting a draft letter to the home owners of the current situation to 
be reviewed by the LID and TAMS 

Ecoli testing:  we agreed that E coli testing of water from the bird farm culvert by the county should 
continue this year. 

Motion to adjourn at 9:40 by Doug.  2nd Dylan   Motion carried


